
 

  

 

Hi everyone, 
Hope you’ve had a wonderful Christmas and we wish everyone a very 
Happy New Year. 
The end of term saw us in full Christmas mode at playgroup. The children 
helped decorate the tree, bake mince pies, sew stockings and learn lots of 
Christmas carols ready for our Woodland Nativity. 
 

 

We want to say a huge thank you to everyone who supported our recent 
raffle. We raised an incredible £502 and one lucky gentleman won a luxury 
hamper full of goodies! Check out this link to see the winning ticket being 
drawn. 
https://www.facebook.com/100080228227736/videos/636612324909256 
 
We also need to say a HUGE thank you to The Pigeon Club in Great 
Hucklow for their extremely generous donation of £1,500. We continue to 
be blown away by the generosity of others, especially during these tough 
times.  

 
  

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/100080228227736/videos/636612324909256


 

Or for more information about the playgroup or any of our events visit our 
website https://grindlefordandeyamplaygroup.org.uk/ 
 
or email gepsupervisor@hotmail.com 

We are really pleased to share that we have been chosen by the Co-op to be 

part of their Local Community Fund. All money raised will go towards our 

aim of supporting the children learn how to grow their own produce and to 

prepare, cook and provide a healthy diet. If you would like to support our 

cause drop into your local Co-op and find out more about membership. 

This is the link to our page https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/72819 

You can follow us on Facebook and Instagram  
 
https://www.facebook.com/Grindleford-and-Eyam-Playgroup-
384845434973898/ 
 
https://instagram.com/grindlefordandeyam?utm_medium=copy_link 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Despite the cold weather there has been a lot of fun at forest school. 
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